
 
Youth News—CY Impact Friday Nights 

17th February -Acoustic Night—Colin Rowe 

 Ages 12—18  
During School Terms 6pm –9pm     

www.youth.awuc.org.au 

World day of Prayer South Australia  
Friday 2nd March 2012 @10am 

 St John Bosco Church, 17 Lipsett Terrace Brooklyn Park 
Speaker Sister Mary Cresp RSJ 

Prayer and Fasting Group at Church,  28th February 7.30pm  

Did you know?  We have a wonderful team who visit  St Raphaels, 
Serene & St Martins nursing homes to provide a regular worship 
service. We highly value this ministry and are indebted to Peter 
Whiting, Norm Scrimshaw, Marie Faithful, John Maddern, Rob 
Goldsmith, Helen Dewar, Marj Maidment, Judy Johnston, & Jean 
Rigby. We highly applaud & thank them for giving their time to 
bless the residents of these  facilities. 

This Week at Girls’ Brigade 
Girls Only Night 

 

For girls 5 years and up 
Come along and play some games, make some girly crafts 

and have some food.  
Why Not Bring A Friend. 

Tomorrow night 6:30-8pm 
 

Adelaide West Uniting Church. 
 Any further questions contact: 

 Joan Bourn 83531705-0403793871.  

Girls Lives Transformed, Gods World Enriched.   

SYNOD is upon us again & we need our ever reliable helpers. 
Friday 2nd March 10.30am set-up team required 
Saturday BBQ 11-1.00pm cooking and serving 
Saturday 2.30 clean up 

If you can help please see Leon or Suzi today 

FROM THE MINISTERS 

Caring for the church family and anyone else in need, anyone at all, is 
a priority for Douglas and myself.  Together with Norm, we will  
respond immediately and carefully.  One of the easiest ways to make 
this happen is to have a quiet word when shaking hands at the door 
after worship.  You could write a few words on a piece of paper and 
put it in our hand.   
There are also the usual ways via phone and email etc. 
Pastoral care and especially for those having very difficult times has 
always been my passion.  Please feel free to make the connection.  We 
are not too busy, ever.  Nothing is unimportant.  If it matters to you, it 
really matters to us. 
Phil 

In need of—Good quality used girls clothes that are no longer needed 
in your family (suitable for 11 and 4 years old)  

or  
Small cash donations for purchase of clothes. Both would be grate-

fully received. If you can help please see Meredith Dowdy 8235 1193 



 

For pastoral or administrative matters phone the  
Church Office on 8234 1199 as the first point of contact. 

            

Senior Minister  Rev Dr Phil Carr OAM 
    Ph: 8373  4611 mob 0402 086 630 
    Email: minister@awuc.org.au   
 
Children’s Ministry Lorraine Schroder    
Leader:   Email: kidsspace@awuc.org.au 
        
Minister:   Douglas Monaghan     
     Email: Douglas@awuc.org.au 
 
Visitation Pastor: Rev Norm Scrimshaw  0414 689 727 
     Email: normmar2@bigpond.com   
 
Office Manager:  Anne Thyne     8234 1199 (P) 8234 7799 (F) 
       Email: office@awuc.org.au 
               

Office hours Mon - Fri 9am-3pm  
312 Sir Donald Bradman Drive, Brooklyn Park 5032 

www.awuc.org.au 

Next Week  
4th March, 2012 

Lent 1 
9.15 am Rev Dr Phil Carr 
10.45am Rev Dr Phil Carr 

6pm Matt Crook 
2Genesis 17: 1-7,15-16 

Psalm:22: 23-31 
Romans 4:  13-25 

Mark 8: 31-38 

 
26th February, 2012 
9.15 am Rev Dr Phil Carr 
10.45am Rev Dr Phil Carr 

6pm Amelia Jones 
2Genesis 9: 8-17 
Psalm: 25: 1-10 
1Peter 3: 18-22 

Mark 1: 9-15 


